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General Manager Public Works & Development Services Announces Retirement 

 

Maple Ridge, BC: Frank Quinn, General Manager Public Works & Development Services, has 

announced his retirement from the City of Maple Ridge. 

 

“I have had the honour of working with Frank both as a Councillor and as Mayor, and have always 

appreciated his deep knowledge of his division’s work, his professionalism and his wisdom as he 

has served our community,” said Mayor Mike Morden. “Frank has been a great ambassador for 

the City. I know he is very well regarded by his coworkers, his local government peers around the 

region, and the development community. I wish him all the best in his retirement and will miss his 

sage advice at our meeting table.” 

 

“It’s been a privilege to work with the many passionate and dedicated Council members and 

Mayors over the past two decades” said Frank Quinn. “I came to the City back in 1998 and since 

that time our City has doubled in population. Our team has been able to navigate the challenges 

and opportunities of this fast growth, and I am fortunate to have worked side-by-side with an 

incredible team of talented and dedicated professionals. I can safely say that I have worked with 

some of the best people in my career here in Maple Ridge,” he added. “While I’m excited to enter 

the next chapter of my life travelling and spending more time with my wife and daughters, I will 

miss the day-to-day interactions with this team of people who have helped make this the best 

place to have worked.” 

 

“Frank let some of us know that he intended to retire about a year ago, and we are thankful for 

the support he has provided to our organization over this past year through a period of change 

and the election of the new Council,” said Kelly Swift, Acting Chief Administrative Officer.  “I’m one 

of many people that have benefitted from his mentoring and advice over the years. He has built a 

strong team in his Division that will carry the momentum of our Council’s Strategic Plan forward.” 

Frank will serve until the end of May. 
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